
From: Zeichert, Timothy A - DNR 
Sent: Monday, February 20, 2023 3:41 PM 
To: 'klassa@reiengineering.com' 
Cc: Eric.Lindman@ci.wausau.wi.us; deckmann@wausauchamber.com 
Subject: Post Closure Modification Notification - Wausau Center Mall - Former  02-37-

587769 
 
Hi Ken, 
 
I will be the project manager for the Post Closure Modification request that was submitted on behalf of 
WOZ, Inc. for the redevelopment of the Wausau Center Mall – Former site, BRRTS # 02-37-
587769.  Consider this email as your notice to proceed.  Please submit the post construction 
documentation report, including soil management and updated cover conditions, via the RR submittal 
portal to my attention.  Do not hesitate to get in touch with any questions or concerns.  Thanks. 
 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Tim Zeichert 

Hydrogeologist – Remediation & Redevelopment 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
101 S. Webster St., PO Box 7921 
Madison, WI  53707-7921 
Phone: 608-219-2240 
Timothy.Zeichert@wisconsin.gov 
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